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Park Plains East Local #31 

Induction  Ceremony Policy 

 
It is recommended that the induction ceremony be held during the last two weeks of 

October.   Date to be set at the first executive meeting of the year.  The event will include 

wine and cheese , a dinner and  the induction ceremony.  Retired teachers will be  

introduced by a staff member from  his/her school or by his/her mentor.   

 

Recommendations:    

 

1. Deadlines for communication should be established and adhered to.  

2. Committee should hire students  for set up and clean up.  The Local will pay $50 

for this help.  

3. A small  corsage or boutonniere will be purchased for each inductee.   


